
We are looking for families with children 9 – 11 years old to
join our study. The information we gather will play an
important role in helping us understand and better treat
children at risk of suicidal thoughts or behaviors. You or your
child do not have to have a history of these behaviors to help. 

Parents and their children will be paid for their time. 
Parents receive up to $50. 
Children receive a gift card of $20. 
Eligible families receive up to $350 for completing all 5
study visits. 

We can provide transportation, mileage reimbursement, and
child care reimbursement as needed. For more details or to
join us, contact the Sheftall Lab at (585) 694-7510 or
Sheftall_Lab@URMC.Rochester.edu.

We’re on a mission to better understand
children’s health and well-being.

Lead Researcher Arielle Sheftall, Ph.D.
Associate Professor, Department of

Psychiatry and Director of Academic Affairs
for the Diversity, Inclusion, Culture, and
Equity (DICE) Board for the department.
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